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Background

MEMORANDUM

Mayor and City Council

Mike Sauerwein, City Manager

LIQUOR LICENSE RENEWALS

June 14, 2024

Attached is a list of businesses that are renewing their annual liquor licenses. The Police
Department and City staff have reviewed the list and determined that no conditions exist that
would warrant a denial of a renewal or require additional time to investigate any of the
businesses.

Recommendation

That the City Council, as part of the consent agenda, forward a favorable recommendation to the
OLCC for renewal of the liquor licenses on the attached list.

Staff time reviewing activities related to the renewing licensees and mailing ofletters regarding
City's renewal fee.

Mike Sauerwein, City Manager



Dave's Market
Middlefield Golf Course
The Axe & Fiddle

RENEWING LICENSES


